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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Election work update; EOI submission deadline for C-19 vacs service; Take part in our extended Advice Audit; Reminder: Important CPCF dates webpage.
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			The General Election campaigning period is an important time for building supporters in readiness for the new Parliament, and we are continuing to work hard to ensure that community pharmacy has a cross-party group of advocates in the new Parliament and that all political parties are committed to the sector. Today our CEO Janet Morrison describes these efforts.

Chief Executive's Blog: June 2024 
"It's hard to believe that we're already more than half-way through a six-week General Election campaign. And as the intensity of politicians' debate increases now that the manifestos are public knowledge, so too are the efforts to get community pharmacy talked about on the doorstep – and to prepare for what comes after this election..."









		Click to carry on reading our CEO’s blog 




			Community Pharmacy England Responds to Party Manifestos
We have issued statements following the publication of manifestos from the three main political parties in England, welcoming their support for developing community pharmacy’s role but also warning of the need for long-term sustainable funding. Read our responses to each manifesto via the links below:
1. Our response to Conservative Party Manifesto
1. Our response to Labour Party Manifesto
1. Our response to Liberal Democrats Manifesto







		




			Reminder: 10 days left to submit EOI for autumn/winter C-19 vacs service
Pharmacy owners have until 11:59 pm on 27th June to submit an expression of interest (EOI) if they wish to take part in this autumn/winter's COVID-19 vaccination service.

Learn more
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		Find out how you can get involved 




		




			Reminder: CPCF services and Terms of Service – Important dates page
Important dates in the Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) have been compiled into a handy guide for pharmacy owners.

Our important dates webpage lists dates relating to national pharmacy services (Advanced services and National Enhanced services) and Terms of Service requirements. Providing links to relevant news stories and resources, the page is regularly updated as and when dates are confirmed.

View the webpage
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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